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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The School council has decided that each class is going to create their own 

Christmas Shoebox. We would love each class to create 2 shoeboxes, one 

for a boy and one for a girl. 

 
 Class 3 class will create Christmas Shoeboxes for a boy and girl aged 2-4 years 

old.  

 Class 2 class will create Christmas Shoeboxes for a boy and girl aged 5-9 years 

old.  

 Class 1 class will create Christmas Shoeboxes for a boy and girl aged 10-14 

years old. 

 

It would be greatly appreciated if your child could bring in 1 (or more!) age 

appropriate gifts suitable for a girl, and 1 (or more!) age appropriate gifts 

suitable for a boy by Friday 17th November. 

 

Please feel free to create your own Christmas shoebox if you would like! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The School Council 
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